
 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),  
 
We are so glad to welcome your family to the 2020-2021 school year at Bartram Trail High 
School!   
 
For the 2020-2021 school year, LOCKERS will only be assigned via ONLINE 
REGISTRATION.    
 

PLEASE NOTE, due to use of Schoology, online textbooks, 
classroom book sets, and the sheer size of the school; we have 
found that most students at Bartram Trail do not use their 
lockers.  In addition, due to Covid-19 precautions, students are 
discouraged from congregating and/or lingering at lockers. 
 
Please have a conversation with your student to determine whether a locker is necessary.  
This is a decision that can wait until well into the school year if necessary.     
 
However, if you would like your student to have a locker assigned, please click on the 
following link and fill out the online form: 

 

9th & 10th, 11th, and 12th Grade Locker Registration 

 
As the requests are collected, students will be assigned.  Locker locations/combinations 
will be placed on student’s HAC accounts within 48 hours of being requested.  
        
 
Thank you for everything you do for Bear Nation!  We have had a great start to the 2020-
2021 school year and are so glad to have your children with us at BTHS! 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=V9CzsxL8P0-S9HK-boRDUdIbjYejHGZMoKhBdDrCPbRUQVlZUFBKWVRVSENRWk9MSUlNUUFUTTFGSC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=V9CzsxL8P0-S9HK-boRDUdIbjYejHGZMoKhBdDrCPbRUQVlZUFBKWVRVSENRWk9MSUlNUUFUTTFGSC4u

